
Quinzeh Creek Road, Logan Village 

Work Notice 

logan.qld.gov.au 

Division 4 Councillor Nathan St Ledger along with City Infrastructure Chair Scott Bannan, are 
pleased to announce rehabilitation works outside Opal Retirement Village in Logan Village. 

Where 42 Quinzeh Creek Rd, Logan Village QLD 4207 

When Start September 2024 

Finish January 2025 

Work hours 6:30am to 4:30pm – Monday to Friday 

However, some works may extend outside these hours. 

What is 
happening 

Rehabilitation and widening on Quinzeh Creek Road in front of Opal Retirement Village. 
Works will include: 

• installation of a left turn slip lane into Opal Retirement Village 

• reinstatement of footpath and cycle way 

• turf and landscape works 

• line marking as per map overleaf. 

Please note Start and finish dates may change due to weather or construction conditions. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 
Temporary construction impacts include: 

• Lane closure, reduced speed limits and footpath 
closure around work sites (see map overleaf). 

• Noise, dust, vibration and flashing lights from 
trucks and machinery. 

• Vegetation removal and / or trimming in Council 
Road reserve as required. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve 
our road network. 

PROJECT FUNDING 

This project is partly funded by the Local 
Infrastructure Program together with Councils 
Capital Works Program. 

CONTACT US 

If you have any questions, or need to 

contact the project communications team, 

please call: 

07 3412 3412 

rcmcommunications@logan.qld.gov.au 

BE PREPARED 

• Add an extra 10 minutes to your travel time. 

• If we are working outside your property and you 
need to get in or out, please let us know ahead of 
time by phone and / or talk with the traffic controllers 
on site. 

• Please advise us if there are occupants with health 
conditions that may require emergency response or 
healthcare services requiring access. 

http://logan.qld.gov.au/
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